
COUNCIL  
 

23 JANUARY 2018  
 

REPORT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
 

 
A.2 RESIGNATION OF COUNCILLOR J E PARSONS 
 

I formally report that, on 31 December 2017, Councillor Jack Parsons resigned as a 
Member of Tendring District Council. Notice of the vacancy in the St Pauls Ward has been 
given and requests to fill the vacancy have been received. The by-election will be held on 
Thursday 15 February 2018. 
 
 
This item is submitted for INFORMATION ONLY. 

 
 
 
 IAN DAVIDSON 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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